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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2007 04:05 AM
To: The Mineral Gallery 2
Subject: ** Tucson 2007 Update #1 is Online! **

Greetings from Utah!

The first Tucson Show 2007 Update is online and ready for browsing!

This update consists of six mineral rooms and 120 new specimens from the show. I've chosen
a wide variety of mineral specimens in various sizes and price ranges so there should be 
something for everyone. I've also done my best to keep my prices down in a market filled 
with soaring mineral values. Some specimens, like Sweet Home Rhodochrosite and Illinois 
Fluorite have seen tremendous price increases in the past year. I've resisted this to the 
best of my ability and many of my Rhodochrosite prices have not changed in several years 
so they represent great bargains in today's market. I've also found myself becoming more 
selective based on price in addition to quality and hopefully this will reflect itself in 
the new updates.

By the way - you will notice that this update is filled with many exceptional pieces from 
the Ed David Collection and unique rarities (or oddities) from the Hampel and Charlie Key 
Collections. Take a close look at these special items!

This is only the first update of many more to come so keep checking back and watch for new
update notices in the coming days and weeks! I think everyone will like what they see! The
first six Tucson 2007 mineral rooms are located here:

http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-2.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-3.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-4.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-5.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-6.htm

Enjoy the new minerals!

Kevin
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